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Moved by Councillor Palleschi  

Seconded by   

 

 
 

Whereas Bill 112 the Hazel McCallion Act legislates the dissolution of the Region of Peel on January 
1, 2025;  
 
And whereas, by transferring its services to the Cities of Brampton and Mississauga and the Town of 
Caledon, each municipality needs to assess the debt and liabilities of the Region of Peel to ensure a 
full understanding of any debts or liabilities that may be transferred to the lower tier municipalities; 
 
And whereas, it is understood that the Region of Peel is currently undertaking negotiations and 
contracts that ensure continuity of services for 2024; 
 
And whereas, contracts entered into by the Region of Peel moving forward may have an adverse 
impact on the long-term financial sustainability of the municipalities of Brampton, Caledon, and 
Mississauga;  
 
Therefore, be it resolved:  

 
1. That the City of Brampton, City of Mississauga, and Town of Caledon be provided the authority 

to observe negotiations and access to contract details on any in progress or future contracts 
being undertaken by the Region of Peel in advance of the dissolution of the region on January 
1, 2025; and 
 

2. That the Region of Peel consult with the Chief Administrative Officers (CAOs) from Caledon, 
Brampton, and Mississauga on any future contracts and not enter a contractual obligation if at 
least two of the CAOs from Caledon, Brampton or Mississauga request in writing their concerns 
with an agreement that goes beyond January 1, 2025. 
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